
From: Chambers - Clancy DP  

Sent: Wednesday, 8 February 2017 3:48 PM 
To: sarah.fair@afl.com.au 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/245 - Fair Work Commission review of the Sporting Organisations Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Fair, 
 
Thank you for your email below. 
 
In the coming weeks, it is likely that the Deputy President will convene a conference for the Sporting 
Organisations Award 2010 which you may wish to consider attending. 
 
Ahead of that conference, it would be advisable for the AFL to formalise its position in relation to the 
AWU submissions and the impact it would have on its operations and be ready to address the 
implications it says arise from the claim. 
 
If the AWU claim is to be considered by the Fair Work Commission, interested parties will have the 
opportunity to respond, however such directions have not yet been made. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Lauren Thomas 
Associate to Deputy President Clancy  
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4527 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au 
  
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
  
www.fwc.gov.au 
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